
 
 

Tuesday 1st October 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to inform you that as of the 1st October 2019, Clawton School will officially 

join our Alumnis family of schools. 

The development of this partnership is borne out of a close working relationship over the past 

15 months, through the effective deployment of National Education Leaders, leadership 

support, and collaborative professional development for staff. 

Clawton School is extremely ambitious for the children and community it serves and is 

committed to the same vision and values as the six founding schools in the Alumnis Multi 

Academy Trust. 

Over the forthcoming months, we look forward to being able to build upon this relationship and 

to continue to share skills and expertise between our schools for the benefit of the pupils in our 

care. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Zoe Batten Martin Callaghan 

Chief Executive Officer Chair of the Board of Directors 
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